

TROTTS HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY

Wisden Road Stevenage Herts SG1 5JD

01438 314189 Telephone 01438 314191 Fax email: admin@trottshill.herts.sch.uk

www.trottshill.herts.sch.uk

Interim Headteacher: Miss Colette Pidgeon Interim Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Sanjeet Shergill

22nd February 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Our next school disco will be held on Friday 3rd March 2017.

The cost will be £2 per child payable on the night - PLEASE BRING THE CORRECT MONEY.

There will be a tuck shop where the children can buy crisps, chocolate/sweets and drinks so they can bring extra money to spend.

The Disco times will be as follows:

Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2 - 5.30 pm - 6.30 pm

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 - 7 pm till 8.00 pm

Nursery and Reception children must be accompanied by an adult.

RAFFLE:

We will be running a raffle at each of the disco's for £1 a strip. For each disco there will be 2 fantastic prizes;

- Mulligan's Lost World Golf Family of 4 Voucher
- Cineworld Stevenage Family of 4 Voucher

When picking up children from the first disco please arrive on time as we need to clear up and set up for the next one and if you are at the second disco please do not arrive early as we cannot let you in until 7 pm.

The disco is great fun for the children and it would be lovely to have as many children there as possible to make it a fun night and raise some funds for the school.

PLEASE NOTE: For security reasons, entrance to the school can only be made via the main gates at the front of the school. Please do not use any of the other gates around the school grounds as they will not be open.

Thank you again for all your continued support.

Regards,

Trotts Hill Fundraising Group